

Institution	Agreement Type	Status (10 Feb 2010)	Status (18 Feb 2010)	Status (1 March 2010)	Status (4 March 2010)	Status (9 March 2010)	Status (23 March 2010)	Status (6 April 2010)	Status (19 April 2010)	Status (10 May 2010)	Status	
Federal University of Viçosa	Umbrella	In final stages of approval at UFV	Accepted by UFV. Under review by UIUC legal.	Accepted by UIUC legal, with added paragraph. UFV legal reviewing.	Accepted by UIUC legal, accepted by UFV legal, awaiting decision on any further UIUC names for the signing ceremony.	Added Dean Hauser's name. Need to decide logistics for signing.	Sealed by UFV. Reitor will bring to UIUC	two sets of originals (one originated at UIUC; Reitor may bring his own).	Signed Reitor's version last week. Theresa Miller to provide to Tim for other UIUC signatures.	Signed by all parties. Two originals going back to UFV with Dr. Green. We are done!	10 June 2010: single copy, fully signed, received from UFV.	
	Exchange	Under review by UFV legal	Accepted by both parties. Need to remove DRAFT watermark and forward final document to UFV for their signature	Need to check status.	All DEA changes accepted by UIUC, ready for the UFV lawyers to review.	Must remove "draft" and clean up prior to ufv legal review	Under review by UIUC legal; once approved, "draft" watermark will be removed and copy sent to UFV for their legal review. Once approved by UFV, we can sign.		Approved by UFV legal. They are awaiting our decision. Asked Tim to check if they could print, sign and Angela return to UIUC	8 June 2010: Barnes noted a typo, revised the document. Gates emailed to Barbosa and Pinto. Awaiting what to do next.	29 June: Barnes fixed typo and submitted for signatures. Plan is for Gates to take to UFV in August.	
USP-Pirassununga	Exchange	Approved by both parties, awaiting signatures at USP first	No new info	No new info				emailed Clélia asking about status; it has been approved, is pending signatures @ USP then to be sent to me.	Received 2 signed copies from Clélia (not 4). Awaiting directions from Tim on what to do now.	Waiting on UIUC signatures to complete the process -- delivered to Tim today.	10 June 2010: single copy, fully signed, received from Barnes and airmailed to Holmer. We are done!	
Ag University of Athens	Exchange	Approved by both parties; awaiting signatures at UIUC first	AUA is getting anxious to see the signed docs	Still awaiting UIUC signatures		4 original agreements, signed by UIUC, sent to Demetrus today	2 final copies received at UIUC. WE ARE DONE.					
University of Bari	Exchange	Awaiting outcome of AUA to initiate process	Approved by UIUC based on AUA version, awaiting response from Ubari	Awaiting response from UBARI				emailed UBARI asking for update	UBari agrees with our version; emailed back a scanned copy. Tim printed and submitted for signature.	Need to see where this is in UIUC	12 May 2010: Airmailed 4 copies with all UIUC signatures to Giacomo. 10 June: checked with him to see if received.	29 June: 2 original signed copies back from Bari. WE ARE DONE.
Madrid Polytechnic Univ	Exchange	Awaiting outcome of AUA to initiate process	Approved by UPM, and in their signing queue	Awaiting UPM signatures			Signed by UPM. Awaiting UIUC signatures.		Signed by UIUC. Two originals sent by mail to Francisco Ayuga's attention. WE ARE DONE.			
University College Dublin	Exchange	Awaiting outcome of AUA to initiate process	Approved by UIUC based on AUA version, awaiting response from UCD	Still awaiting UCD response.			emailed Nick Holden and asked for an update. Received response, he'll check again.	Received revised version on 12 April from UCD, forwarded to Tim for review of changes and recommendation. He forwarded to legal 4/21		No answer from UIUC legal yet -- need a nudge	15 May 2010: emailed approved version to Nick Holden, and asked if he could start signature process there. 10 May: asked for update; 19 May signed by UCD sent to Tim	29 June: UIUC signatures obtained. WE ARE DONE.